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Dear Beaconsfield Primary School community  

Thank you to all the parents and students who wrote messages of 

appreciation to our teaching staff on World Teachers’ Day. Our staff were 

overwhelmed by the love and gratitude, and full of sugar after a Halloween 

themed box of sweet treats was left by the Baha’i Club families. As you can 

see, not a lot remains! 

  
Well done to our interschool athletics team who competed over the last 

two days. I was so impressed with their sportsmanship, evident in their 

cheering of team mates and willingness to congratulate all competitors on 

their effort. I have just been informed that this was recognised and 

Beaconsfield PS won the inaugural ‘Team Spirit’ Perpetual Shield that 

celebrates the school who demonstrates positive sportsmanship and 

teamwork with perseverance and determination. Great job, Beacy. Thank 

you to David on preparing the students for their events, and he was  

assisted by Amy in training sessions. We couldn’t do it without the support 

of our teachers and parents and especially those who volunteer to help 

out on the day. Thanks goes to Kate, Amy and Bec for being in the bays 

and to Tolga for working tirelessly on the finishing line today.  

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

November 2 – Year 3 Scitech 

excursion 

 

 

November 5 – Room 15 

Assembly 

 

November 6  Gamechangers 

 

Fremantle Biennale launch of 

Year 4 art work and choir 

performance (see flyer) 

 

November 10 – Board 

meeting 
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It was a privilege to watch our choir’s 

recording session at Fremantle College 

last Monday. Students walked to the 

college and were lucky enough to have the  

full rock star treatment! Our school song 

and Wanjoo were captured in audio and 

video. College students, from across the 

years of schooling, honed their sound and 

recording skills, whilst others practised 

their filming. A huge thankyou to Mike 

Gowland and the Fremantle College 

students for making recording super stars 

out of wonderful choir. 

 

A big thank you to the many families who 

attended the Think U Know presentation 

on Tuesday night. Participants heard from 

the Australian Federal Police and an IT 

specialist on how to keep our children safe 

online. This was complemented by four 

sessions run by Adam Davies from WA 

Police with the students. Whilst he 

acknowledged how great the internet was, 

he reminded students of the dangers and 

strategies they could use to keep 

themselves safe online. Adam also 

provided parent information that I will 

place into Connect. More information can 

be found at 

https://www.thinkuknow.org.au/ I 

understand that this parent session would 

not have been accessible to everyone and 

I am happy to discuss the content covered 

with parents if they have any questions. 

 

As the end of the year rapidly draws to a 

close, I ask that you save the date, 

Wednesday 1 December, as this will be our 

annual Open Night. It is a great 

opportunity to come together and 

celebrate the year. Classrooms will be 

open until 5pm, before we encourage you 

to make your way to the side oval for a 

community picnic. Further information will 

be forthcoming in the weeks ahead. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend making the 

most of the sunshine. 

 

Kirsten Dicker 

Principal 
 

 

https://www.thinkuknow.org.au/
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GATE information for Year 5 students 

 

The Gifted and Talented Secondary 

Selective Entrance Program (GATE), 

applications for Year 7 in 2023 are now 

open. These exceptional academic, arts 

and languages programs are available at 

24 select public secondary schools. They 

include a fully selective academic school 

and an arts college. If selected, the 

students will learn with like-minded peers, 

following an extended curriculum 

designed specifically for their needs and 

delivered by teachers with expert skills and 

knowledge.  Applications are now open at: 

education.wa.edu.au/giftedandtalented 

The website also contains information 

about the programs, where they are 

offered and upcoming parent information 

sessions.  For more information, you can 

contact the Gifted and Talented Selection 

Unit on 9264 4307 or at 

gtsu@education.wa.edu.au. Please note: 

applications close 11.59pm Sunday, 13 

February 2022.  Late applications are not 

accepted. 

 

Interschool Numero 

 

On Friday 22 October we sent two teams 

to the Interschool Numero competition. 

These eight students had a lot of fun and 

showed excellent mathematical reasoning 

skills, teamwork and sportsmanship. The 

competition involves several events where 

school teams compete against other 

schools, as well as individual events and 

competitive gameplay. 

 

I would like to congratulate these students 

on their efforts and issue a special thank 

you to Laura, a student from Collier 

Primary School, who stepped in when one 

of our team members was late. 

 

 

 

Don’t forget that Numero club is on every 

Monday at Recess in Room 18 and is open 

to all students! 

Beacy Card Captors 

1.       Lucy  

2.       Branden  

3.       Chloe  

4.       Isla  

  

Beacy Math-Magicians 

1. Jasper  

2. Ania 3. 

3. Reyhanne  

4. George  

BEACY BRAINIACS 

Beacy Brainiacs is back and your one 

chance to earn GOLD slips at home! You 

can be courageous at home by solving 

these number sentences in as many 

different ways as you possibly can. Send 

your working out 

to kyle.oakley@education.wa.edu.au or 

Room 7 to earn a GOLD slip. Can you go 

for Gold?   

For example:        27 + 45 = ? 

Can be solved by adding 3 to 27 to make 

30 + 45 = 75, then you take the 3 away to 

get 72. 

Can be solved by adding 20 to 40 to get 60 

and then 7 and 5 to make 12 and adding 

60 to 12 to get 72. 

Can be solved by partitioning 45 into 42 

and 3 and adding the 3 to 27 to make 30 

and then adding the 42 to make 72. 

Can be solved by partitioning 27 into 22 

and 5 and adding the 5 to 45 to get to 50 

and then adding the 22 to make 72. 

 

https://www.education.wa.edu.au/gifted-and-talented
mailto:gtsu@education.wa.edu.au
mailto:kyle.oakley@education.wa.edu.au
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Year 6 Social Dance 

This week the Year 6s continued their 

Social Dance lessons. They are doing so 

well learning the dance moves. Today they 

learnt a hip-hop routine and a progression 

partner dance. Such an exciting time for 

our Year 6s as we prepare for the 

graduation celebrations. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rottnest Campus News 

 

We’ve had a ‘spooktacular’ week over here! 

The students are very excited about 

dressing up for Halloween on Sunday.  

 

Today we held a ‘Spooky/Crazy Hair Day’ 

and everyone looked ‘fangtastic’! Making 

spooky cookies was also a highlight. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hampton Road Crossing 

 

There is community concern around the 

Hampton Road crossing, and I am aware 

that there has been some lobbying for a 

permanent crossing to be placed there. I 

understand that there have been a 

number of near misses, and concerned 

community members have decided to 

document these. IF you would like to 

contribute to this so that real, verifiable 

information can be used to justify the need 

for an upgrade, you can lodge them at:  

https://forms.gle/7quJtZSDPMzHrv4s8 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2F7quJtZSDPMzHrv4s8&data=04%7C01%7CKirsten.Dicker%40education.wa.edu.au%7C3553748dfae54af6e78108d99921a018%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C1%7C637709191962053590%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=VP53A%2BhvcZ73seioDbBi7Erxw9HFBZBtKtK0wRLBP6g%3D&reserved=0
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Wanslea OSHC is accepting new 

enrolments for Term 1 2022 from 

November 5th 2021. If you require before 

or afterschool care in 2022 don’t delay 

enrolling! 

Beaconsfield OSHC is conveniently located 

on the school premises at Beaconsfield 

Primary School ensuring that children do 

not need to travel to a separate location 

for their care. This is a 29-place service 

offering both before and after school care. 

Our program provides a range of leisure 

and play activities based on the children’s 

interests. There is plenty of opportunity to 

play with friends, relax or complete 

homework. We include breakfast before 

school care ensuring your child arrives at 

school well-nourished and ready to learn. 

We understand that children attending 

after school care are always hungry so we 

provide a nutritional afternoon tea for 

them. Our Educators are all qualified and 

experienced in working with school aged 

children, ensuring that their physical, 

social/emotional and cognitive 

development is considered in the 

program. Opening Hours: 

Before school: Monday to Friday, 6:30am–

8.30am 

After school: Monday to Friday, 2:30pm–

6:00pm 

Fee’s: Before school $25.00 

           After school $36.00  

           After school casual $41.00 

Phone: 0435 884 887 

Email: beaconsfield@wanslea.org.au 

Ages: Kindergarten – Year 6 

All enrolments can be done via the 

following link 

https://beaconsfieldoshc.hubworks.com.a

u/ 

 

https://beaconsfieldoshc.hubworks.com.au/
https://beaconsfieldoshc.hubworks.com.au/
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